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Website News
elginturners.org has a new 
look and invites you to visit 
daily.  Sign up for account 
and take it from there!!!

Elgin Turners scheduledElgin Turners scheduled
to grow again!!!!to grow again!!!!

Find us on 

Presidents
Corner
I'd like to personally thank everyone that 
bought a ticket to the Calcutta.  It was a 
great time and the club made some good 
money.  Thanks to all the volunteers and 
the board for helping make this a success.  
I'm not going to mention names because 
somehow I always forget someone, and that
is not my intention.  If you helped you 
know who you are, AND THANK YOU.

We have an opening on the board for 
corresponding secretary.  Thank you to 
RaeAnne Ruhl for all the countless 
thankless hours that she has poured into 
this job over the last year or so.  For details,
or if you are interested, please contact me.  
Our Treasurer position was filled by 
Warren Tejes, please all wish him success 
in this time consuming position.  

Thursday, March 15th brings us our John 
Schartow Memorial Corned Beef and 
Cabbage Dinner.  Please come down and 
enjoy this time honored tradition as we 
carry on his recipe.

We have a long road ahead of us with 
Queen of Hearts, it grows more slowly and 
needs weekly participation.  You can stop 
down any day of the week and buy tickets 
for it, please do, that is the only way it will 
grow.  We offer Buy One Get One (BOGO)
on Mondays with any purchase and also on 
Thursdays for that days drawing with a 
non-perishable donation for Elgin Food 
Bank through March.  

We have April & May around the corner 
with many events taking place.  Stay tuned 
via the website and facebook for the most 
recent news!! 
With Turner Greetings,
Dave Williams

Whether you
were here in the

past, are here
everyday or plan

on being here
soon; 

THANK YOU
FOR BEING

HERE

HAPPY BIRTHDAY ELGIN TURNERS

WalterBeaudette Jr 03/0

 Judy E. Crowell 03/03 

Pam Henk 03/05

Dave-Kathy Leroy 03/08

Rebecca Kowalkowski 03/08 

Daniel Buss 03/11 

Kevin Jacob 03/12 

Brittnry Carino 03/14

 Edward A Sawicki Jr 03/14

Christopher Wagner 03/15 

Mark Pophal 03/16 

Kelly Johnson 03/22

Joe Bressler 03/24

 Cole Boergerhoff 03/24

 Carole Schreiber 03/30  

Larry Cutsforth 03/31

 Kelli Peterson 03/31

Mark Anderson03/31

From your
VP

THANK YOU to all who came out and bowled at the
Candlelight Bowl, it was a great time, however the
lack of bowlers was very disappointing!  Fortunately
we did have a better turnout for dinner which was
also a great time!  Thanks Jack Bucaro for cooking a
fantastic dinner!

 

THANK YOU to all that came out and supported the
Calcutta Draw Down.  A good time was had by all

  A special THANKS to Dave Williams for all the�
hard work into the event to make sure it happened!!

 

We will  be  having  the  1st  Annual  John  Schartow
Memorial  Corned  Beef  Dinner  on  March  15th.
Please call the club and reserve your spot by March
12th.  The cost of dinner is $12.00

 

We will be looking into doing a Blood Drive in April.

 

If  there is an event you would be interested in the
club hosting please let me know your ideas and we
will see what we can do to get something setup.

 

Theresa Ernst, Vice President

 

Upcoming Events at the Club

•     Thursday, March 15th, Corned Beef
and Cabbage Family Dinner. 

•     Sunday, March 18th, Beer Sausage
9:00 – 12:00

•     Monday, March 19th, Membership
Meeting

• Sunday, March 25th, Family Breakfast
9:00 – 12:00

http://elginturners.org/
http://elginturners.org/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/elginturners/



